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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Planning Application SD21A/0259 at 1, Beverly Drive, Scholarstown Road, 

Dublin 16

 
 

From: Oisin Egan <oegan@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Thursday 21 October 2021 16:17 
To: Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Caitlin O’Shea <coshea@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Planning Application SD21A/0259 at 1, Beverly Drive, Scholarstown Road, Dublin 16 
 
Caitlin, 
 
The Public Realm Section has reviewed the above application and has no comments or conditions to add. 
 
Regards, 
Oisin Egan 
Executive Parks Superintendent | Public Realm | Environment, Water & Climate Change | 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 | Post Code: D24 YNN5 | 
Tel: +353 014149000 | Ext: 4261 | e-mail: oegan@sdublincoco.ie | 
 
Link to Our Privacy Statement 
 

From: Zoe McAuley <zmcauley@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday 19 October 2021 16:31 
To: Oisin Egan <oegan@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD21A/0259 at 1, Beverly Drive, Scholarstown Road, Dublin 16 
 

Please see attachment.  

Kind Regards  
Michelle Dodrill  

Please do not reply to this email address  
All reports should be sent to pregistry@sdublincoco.ie  


